From: Bryant, Shellie

Sent: Monday, May 4, 2020 7:56 AM

To: Fast, Joyce

Subject: FW: Email - Communication - Traci Baker - Vehicle Noise - CK 375-2

Attachments: traffic_committee.docx

From: Traci Baker [mailto:

Sent: May 03, 2020 8:36 PM

To: City Council < City. Council @ Saskatoon.ca>

Subject: Email - Communication - Traci Baker - Vehicle Noise - CK 375-2

Submitted on Sunday, May 3, 2020 - 20:35

Submitted by anonymous user: 216.197.220.52

Submitted values are:

Date Sunday, May 03, 2020

To His Worship the Mayor and Members of City Council

First Name Traci Last Name Baker

Email

Address Preston Avenue

City Saskatoon

Province Saskatchewan

Postal Code S7J

Name of the organization or agency you are representing (if applicable)

Subject Vehicle Noise

Meeting (if known) Traffic Committee

Comments

I am forwarding a letter that I have written, which has also had input from my husband Ewald Lammerding. This letter expresses our frustration with and experience of, the longstanding and current vehicle noise issue in our area. Our neighbourhood borders the dividing line between the Brevoort Park and the Holliston neighbourhoods of Saskatoon. I tried my very best to be brief but as this issue has been a concern of ours for going on six years, there were many pertinent details to include. I'm available to provide more details should they be required.

Attachments

traffic committee.docx